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On December 1, 2022, members of the International Shippers Association (UND) visited the
Investors Association. During the meeting, the parties talked about current issues, the
importance of international shipping, the challenges in logistics and the deepening of trade and
economic relations between Turkey and Georgia. The chairman of the Deik Turkiye-Georgia
Business Council and the International Investors Association of Georgia Osman Chalishkan
Mzhavanadze, thanked the guests for their visit.
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